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Parent Information Workshops 
Children in Y2 will be assessed across 
the month of May in line with the      
statutory assessment requirements for 
Key Stage 1. 
The Key Stage 2 tests are timetabled from Monday 9 May to Thurs-
day 12 May 2022.  
Mon 9th May: English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 1 and 2  

Tue 10th May: English reading  

Wed 11th May: Mathematics papers 1 and 2  

Thursday 12 May: Mathematics paper 3  

The Phonics Screening Check for children in Y1 and the Multiplica-
tion check for children in Y4 will be completed in June. 
 
We will be holding workshops after the Easter break to share infor-
mation around the statutory assessment processes with tips for 
how families can support their children—more information re; 
dates will be provided to parents of children in Y1, Y2 , Y4 and Y6 
next week via Weduc. 

Good afternoon, 

We’ve had another wonderful week at Westbourne! It has been great to welcome    

families back into the building for parents evenings. Teachers have received lots of 

positive feedback around the return of face to face meetings and we hope that you all 

feel well informed regarding your children’s progress. 

We are in the process of analysing our most recent assessment information and will be 

planning targeted intervention and support for the Summer term in order to ensure all 

children can achieve. We will be using government funding to provide small group tuition 

before and/or after school to help accelerate progress. A short survey will be shared 

next week to help us plan for these groups—please look out for the link on Weduc and 

complete it so that we know whether your child will be available to attend these    

sessions. 

Wishing you a happy weekend - they always seem longer when the sun’s shining!  

Mrs Kane 

Diary Dates for Spring 2 

All information regarding key diary dates and events 

this half term was sent out on Weduc before half 

term—paper copies are also available from the school entrance. 

We would like to make a call for help with our Parents 

& Friends Group  - over the next 2 weeks we will be 

preparing treats to be sold in the final week of half 

term, to help raise money for school funds. If you have 

any time free to give us a helping hand, please call in 

at the SSA building after dropping your children off 

next Friday. As we want to strengthen links with the 

local community, we are welcoming parents who do 

not have children in school but are interested in be-

coming a Westbourne Community Champion so please 

feel free to bring a friend! 

Attendance  
It is really important for children to be in school and 
on time every day to help them achieve. There are 
only 10 more  days left to collect your raffle tickets to 
be in with a chance of winning a £25 voucher for your 
family. Remember—you’ve got to be in it to win it!!! 



This term’s attendance 

We are trying really hard to be above 96% for this year for the whole 

school. Well done to 4M for reaching this target this term. 

Nursery 
 
AM–    91%                    PM–  92.9% 

RS 
94.1% 

RG 
95.9% 

1W 
89.1% 

1P 
91.3% 

2C 
87.9% 

2R 
94.5% 

3H 
94.6% 

3S 
92.8% 

4W 
90.8% 

4M 
96.7% 

5A 
89% 

5H 
94% 

6A 
95.3% 

6M 
95% 

Don’t forget our ’Early Risers Challenge’ - all children who arrive in 

school on time (before 8.50am) will receive a raffle ticket for a prize 

draw where you could win a £25 voucher for your family… There 

are 10 school days left so you will have 10 more chances to win if 

you come to school to school everyday!!! 


